
RBWF Sub-Commi�ee Volunteers 

 

Dear Member, 

If you feel you would like to contribute to the work of the Federa�on by serving on one of the RBWF 

Sub- Commi#ees, please reply with the informa�on below by Friday 3rd November 2023: 

 

Name: 

 

Email Address: 

 

Which Commi#ee you are interested in joining, from the following op�ons  

(Events/Heritage/Literature/Sponsorship/Marke�ng/Merchandising/Schools/Lifelong 

Learning/Membership): 

 

Conveners will set a manageable limit on numbers serving on each Commi#ee. 

Exis�ng commi#ee members should also respond if they wish to con�nue serving on the Sub-

Commi#ees.  All appointments are for a period of 2 years and can be renewed. 

Thank you for your support.  If you require further informa�on, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. 

Kind Regards 

Margaretann Dougall 


